
Dave Nasralla


From: Dave Nasralla


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:38 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Sharpie Gate


Dear Ms. Roberts,


I am just writing to let you know how incredibly disappointed I am in the NOAA chastisement of the weather


service in Alabama. Instead of a public rebuke you could have simply spoken to them in private or internally


to not comment on presidential tweets.


Instead, you choose a public rebuke which did incredible damage to the reputation of your organization. It


also caused further  damage to our president who is already seen as an ego driven leader. You lost sight of


your purpose and mission as an organization. In short, it was a disservice to all.


If you care about the organization, you need to find ways to repair the damage and not let things stand as


they are. If you don’t care, you might as well start attempting to change the weather as the president


directs you to do so.


Regards,


dave nasralla


--------------------

Dave Nasralla
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